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Message From Our Pastor 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters,   
 

Hope you are enjoying the beautiful Autumn colors and temperatures. “The 

heavens declare the glory of God; the skies proclaim the work of his hands.” 

(Psalm 19:1) Through creation we can feel how loved we are by our Heavenly 

Parent who provides us with such beauty and comfort in our surroundings.  
 

It’s been wonderful to see more of each other at our Sunday Services these last 

couple of weeks now that they are happening weekly. It’s been a joy to worship 

together to the beautiful music performed by our band as well as reflect 

together on the messages shared and enjoy each other’s presence. And to see 

our children connecting with God and each other in their Sunday School 

classes, and on the playground afterwards. 
 

Hope you can join us again this Sunday. In addition to our regular program, the 

One World Peace Association (OWPA), headed up by Monika Lewis, will be 

raising money for its reforestation project in North Korea. Goods will be sold at 

a garage sale set up in the Fellowship Hall and outside, and delicious Korean 

food will be available for purchase, with all proceeds supporting OWPA. Your 

generous support of this cause near to our True Parents heart is much 

appreciated. 
 

It’s hard to believe, but it’s that time of year again to nominate members for our 

Clifton Family Church Council. All year, even with the challenges posed from 

Covid-19 our Council members have been meeting diligently to discuss the 

management and care of our building and finances, and other matters. By the 

end of this year, four of our Council members will be ending their term. If 

serving on the Council is something you might be interested in, please see the 

information below and consider nominating yourself or another. Nominations 

will be welcomed until the end of November.   
 

Please take care and many blessings to you! 

Sincerely,  

Pastor Crescentia 
 

  

  

 

  



 

 

Sign Up to the NEW FamilyFed Website! 
 

Learn how to sign up for your Member Account by  

watching the welcome video!  
 

*Please be advised that without a member account you will lose access to some 

important information such as Seonghwa announcements from around the country.  
 

Click Here to Register 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Our Sermon Giver 
 

 

Touched by the Holy Spirit 

Mr. Shogo Nakaza 

NJ-CARP and YCLC Director 
 

  

  

 

  

 

 



 

 

This Sunday, October 24th, OWPA - the One World Peace Association will hold a Garage 

and Food Sale downstairs in the Fellowship Hall after the service to raise funds for their 

North Korean reforestation project. Instead of our usual lunch, Korean food will be sold 

after the service. Be sure to bring cash or credit card if you would like to support this 

cause.  
 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Nominations for New Council 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

Click Here to Register for October In-

Person 

  

Upcoming November Greatworks 

  

 

 

 

October Great Works  
 

Next Date: Saturday October 23rd 

 

We will hold a live satellite program at the 

Clifton Family Church and connect to the 

broadcast from Korea.  

Clifton Family Church Doors 

will be Open at 3:45am 

Grace of Prayer at the Tree of All 

Things 

 

If you haven't received your candle from the Tree 

of All Things, please be aware that it is still on its 

way and that you have until October 31st to 

complete this Grace.  

 

For More Info, contact  

Pastor Atsushi Takino: 201-355-9905 
 

  

  

 

  

 

 

A Special Gathering to Celebrate the Victorious Events Marking the 9th 

Anniversary of True Father's Ascension will be celebrated in Korea this Sunday, 

October 24, at 9am centered on True Mother.  
 



 

 

The live broadcast will take place on October 23, at 8pm Eastern in North America.  
 

As always, please also send your reflections to Rev. Inguk Seo at iseo@ unification,org so 

they can be shared with True Mother as soon as possible after the event.  
 

You Can Watch the Event on Peacelink,live 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

  



 

 

 

 

HAPPY HALLOWEEN!!! Join us for our In-person Halloween Party on Saturday, October 30 

at Clifton Family Church from 2pm-5pm. 

 

All youth, young adults and families are invited to this awesome Disney-Marvel themed party with fun 

games and activities, exciting contests, a free live concert from your favorite Disney princesses, 

performances from your favorite superheroes, and photo ops with your favorite princesses and 

superheroes!!! 

 

Please remember to wear your favorite Disney Princess or Superhero costume (or costume of your 

choice).  
 

  

  

 

  



 

 

 

 

Register Here 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Main Agenda: Utilizing the Webpage Training 
 

  

  

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For 7th-12th Grade  
 

We are open tomorrow! Start time is 5pm 

and we will end at 9pm. We hope to see 

you there. 
 

The registration is still open! Please click 

below to register your child for our new 

GO Year.  
 

In-person at 10am |  

Grades Preschool to 8th Grade 

 

 

The 2021-2022 Sunday School year has 

begun, but it's not too late to register.  
 

Please click below to register your child 

for our new Sunday School Year. 
 

Register Here 

  

 

Register Here 

  

 

  

  

Donate to the Clifton Family Church 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Meet the Pastor 
 

 

 

Make Your Appointment 

with Pastor Crescentia DeGoede 

  

 

Make Your Meeting with Assist. 

Pastor Atsushi Takino 

  

 

  

  



 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Reserve Your Room Here 
 

View Our Regulations 

  

 

Fill Out Our Form 

  

   

 

  

 
 


